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Dear Parents~ 

What an amazing 2015-16 school year!  I would like to thank you for your support and 

commitment to the mission of Buda Elementary.  Some noteworthy accomplishments to 

highlight this school year are the successful implementation of our 7 Mindsets program, 

increased participation from our stakeholders with over 600 hours of service provided 

directly to the school, increased mentorship in our Buda Buddy and Big Dog programs as 

well as increased academic rigor for all students through the implementation of 

accountability binders.  I would like to thank you, as partners in education, for helping to 

make it a success!  I would like to also give a “shout-out” to our PTA president, Ms. 

McDuffie, and the PTA Executive Board for the countless hours and dedication for our 

students—y’all are AMAZEBALLS!  We enjoyed having you as a guest on our campus this 

school year.  Your participation in the many school-related events meant so much to us—

especially the students. Finally, our teachers are simply amazing! 

The end of the school year provides a great time to reflect not only on accomplishments but 

opportunities for improvement.  Thank you to those that provided feedback through our 

districts annual K12 Insight survey, email, principal coffee or simply caught me out and 

about around campus.  Your voices were heard and some changes for BES are on the 

horizon.  For instance, during the 2016-17 school year we will provide parents with two 

opportunities for formal conferences (Fall and Spring) instead of just the one in the Fall 

semester.     

We wish our fifth grade students all the best as their educational journey continues.  They 

are forever part of the rich fabric that makes Buda Elementary a special place.  I am 

already looking forward to August 22, 2016, when students return for the first day of 

school.  We anxiously await with open arms for all students to safely return. 

I hope that your summer is fun, safe and relaxing.  I am extremely proud to be the 

principal of our great school.   I look forward to strengthening our partnership as we strive 

to make Buda the place to be in Hays CISD.  Have a great summer! 

Respectfully, 

Tim Robinson 


